
 

 

 

 

NH FBLA 
State Briefing 

Our 52ndYear! 
 
November 14, 2023 

 

  

 

 

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Together We Achieve” 

 

 A group of us have just returned from the National Fall Leadership Conference in 
Providence, RI.   It was an excellent conference and congratulations to Spaulding, 
Merrimack Valley, Coe-Brown Northwood, Prospect Mountain and our virtual chapter 
member for attending!   700+ students from 31 different states/countries were in 
attendance. 

      

     December 7 will be our annual December meeting for Advisers and their Presidents.  
Registration is $15/attendee and can be made by completing the attached  registration form or 
by simply emailing mklayers117@gmail.com with the number and names of those attending.  
Registrations will be accepted until November 22 and payment is due no later than December 1.  
The meeting will be held at Concord HS.   Parking information to follow.   This meeting is crucial if 
you are planning on attending the SLC -  many decisions about the conference will be made 
during this meeting.  Please note the deadline is 1 week from tomorrow. 

      Once again, we are encouraging chapters to connect with local businesses who would like 
to support our competitive events at SLC.   $40 will sponsor a competitive event  - all sponsors will 
be highlighted on the winners’ slide show.   Questions?   Email Mklayers117@gmail.com.   

      If any local chapter advisers are interested in supporting Leah Taylor in her role as State 
Chairperson next year, please reach out to her at taylor.l@sau54.org.   She will be needing help 
with competitive events, overall FLW, SLC.  As we all recognize, it takes a village to run NH FBLA. 

      Reminder:   the annual Theme Design Contest is looking for entries to be used for our SLC t 
shirt.   The guidelines are attached to this briefing.  You can email your design, mail it via the 
postal service or bring it to the December meeting.    
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